
The Deputy General Manager
The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd
P.J.Towers,25th Floor
Dalal Street,
Mumbai:400001 Date: 23-10-2018

Dear Sir,

Re: Submission of  Compliance certificate under regulation 40(9)SEBI(LODR),Regulations,2015

Pursuant to clause 40(9) of SEBI(LODR), Regulations,2015 we are enclosing a copy of
Compliance Certificate from a practicing Secretary for the half year ended on 30-09-2018

Kindly acknowledge the receipt.

Thanking You.

Yours Faithfully
For Balurghat Technologies Limited

Company Secretary
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